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January, 2023 
 
 
Dear TUSD families, 
 
It is time once again for our annual School Quality Survey.  We hope that you will take a few minutes to 
provide us with your thoughts by completing this electronic survey.  Please fill out a separate survey for each 
one of your children who attend a TUSD school.  We greatly appreciate your support and look forward to 
continuing to serve you and all our TUSD Families.  Thank you! 
 
 
TUSD 2023 School Quality Survey of Parents, Survey Monkey Web Links by Language  
 
https://www.surveymonkey.com/r/ZFRTDHL  (Arabic version) 
 
https://www.surveymonkey.com/r/CGR3FSR  (English version) 
 
https://www.surveymonkey.com/r/ZFSL5GT  (Kinyarwanda version) 
 
https://www.surveymonkey.com/r/CHVXWX6  (Spanish version) 
 
https://www.surveymonkey.com/r/CBB5Z2F  (Swahili version) 
 
https://www.surveymonkey.com/r/CB6DTR9  (Vietnamese version) 
 
 


